
Summit Township Recreation Board 

Regular Business Meeting 

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 

 

 The Regular Business Meeting of the Summit Township Recreation Board was held on 
Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at the Summit Township Office 1230 Townhall Road West, Suite 100, Erie, PA  
16509.   

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chris Galdon, Chairman 

   Adam Suroviec, Board Member 

   Steve Skelly, Board Member 

   Shannon Scully, Board Member 

   Kelly Ford, Board Member 

OTHERS PRESENT: Doreen Gray, Women’s Volleyball Representative  

     

CALL TO ORDER:  

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Chris Galdon at 4:31 pm with a quorum established. 

ACCEPT MINUTES:   

A motion was made by Ford, seconded by Scully to accept the April 7, 2021 meeting minutes as 
presented. 

Vote: 5/0 

OLD BUSINESS: 

* Volleyball Leagues - Discussion ensued with captains of men’s and women’s leagues about 
responsibilities on park closing procedures for the volleyball league for the 2021 season.  Men's 
league (Tuesday) contact is Adam Suroviec 460-7739, Women's league (Monday) contact is 
Doreen Gray 860-1053 gray2930@gmail.com.   

NEW BUSINESS: 

* Fort LeBoeuf Youth Cross Country - The Board received a request from the Fort LeBoeuf Youth   
Cross Country team for use of Picnicana Park on Mondays and Wednesdays starting August 23, 
2021 and ending October 13, 2021.  The youth cross country team is for children grades K-6.  
Practice times will be from 5 pm til 6 pm.  The contact person for the team is Jill Orris; she can 
be reached at 814-323-4219 or jillorris@gmail.com.  Discussion ensued and a motion was made 
by Suroviec, seconded by Skelly to allow the cross country team use of the trails if no picnics are 
scheduled at the park.    
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Vote: 5/0 

* Fort LeBoeuf High School Boys Sand Volleyball - The Board received a request from Chris 
Galdon for use of the sand volleyball courts on Wednesdays at Picnicana Park.  Chris Galdon also 
reported that the girls sand volleyball league would like to use the courts Thursdays instead of 
Wednesdays as previously requested.  The contact person for the league is Chris Galdon and he 
can be reached at 814-450-1868.  Discussion ensued and a motion was made by Skelly, 
seconded by Scully to allow FLB HS boys sand volleyball league use of the courts at no charge 
and to change the girls sand volleyball league to Thursdays.     

 

Vote: 4/0/1 – Suroviec, yes; Scully, yes; Skelly, yes; Ford, yes and Galdon abstain since he’s the coach for 
the volleyball leagues 

  

ADJOURNMENT: 

With no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Ford, seconded by Skelly to adjourn the 
meeting at 4:40 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Regina Erbin 

Recording Secretary 
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